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The work involved in reviewing and drafting the Protocol was carried out by the 

following individuals of the drafting committee (in no particular order): 

 

Thayananthan Baskaran 

Lam Wai Loon 

Janice Tay 

Ooi Chih-wen 

John Lancaster 

Stuart Begbie 

Garry Crossley 

Rodney Martin 

  

A draft of the Protocol was circulated to individuals and organisations for review and 

comments. Some of the organisations are listed below (in no particular order) for their 

review and comments: 

 

Construction Industry Development Board (“CIDB”) 

Master Builders Association Malaysia (“MBAM”) 

Chartered Institute of Building (“CIOB”) 

Institute of Engineers Malaysia (“IEM”) 

Pertubuhan Akitek Malaysia (“PAM”) 

Royal Institute of Chartered Surveyors (“RICS”) 

Royal Institute of Surveyors Malaysia (“RISM”) 

Wanita Industri Binaan Malaysia (“WIBM”) 

 

Comments made by the individuals and/or organisations were duly studied by the drafting 

committee and, where considered appropriate, have influenced the text. The drafting 

committee wish to record their respective appreciation of the time and effort devoted by all 

those who commented. The ultimate decision on the form and content of the document 

rests with the respective drafting committee. 
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